
Infant August Newsletter
As August stretches on and the warmth of summer begins whispering its farewell, it's 
the perfect moment to soak up every bit of sunshine and joy. We've curated a lineup of 
hands-on experiences from guided nature wanderings and water splashing sessions to 
texture hunts and sensory-rich crafts all designed to spark curiosity and growth in our 
little adventurers. Whether they're investigating bugs in the grass, feeling the cool rush 
of water, or molding dough and paint, each activity is an opportunity for delight, 
discovery, and development. Let’s treasure these final golden days, embracing open-air 
exploration, creative play, and boundless fun before the season turns.

This Month

This month, our little adventurers are setting sail on a delightful voyage of discovery and 
friendship! Through imaginative play with toy boats, vibrant sunflowers, and delicate tiny 
wings, we’re nurturing their fine motor skills while sparking curiosity and wonder. Joy 
fills the air as we engage with colorful balloons and baskets, inviting the children to 
explore a world of textures and hues. These playful moments not only encourage 
creativity and sensory development but also help us create lasting connections and 
treasured memories as we celebrate the magic of exploration and togetherness.

Weekly Themes
1st – 8th: Sunflower Smiles
11th – 15th: Boats and Floats
18th – 22nd: Tiny wings
25th – 29th: Balloons and Baskets

Reminder
2nd: Open House (11am To 1:00pm)
5th: Zoom Ballet Performance (10:30am To 10:45am)
16th: Open House (11am To 1:00pm)

Birthday(s)
2nd: Lianna 
31st : Maria Montessori 

Clothing
Please be aware that we are still going outside. Please make sure that your children 
have appropriate attire for the outdoors. In addition, please check to see that extra 
clothes are the correct size and weather appropriate. (All labeled with child’s name)  
Note: This is a NUT FREE school. Please refrain from sending in nuts (any kind of 
nuts) to school with your child, remember their safety comes first.

Acknowledgment
We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year.  Please continue 
to help your child/children with lessons taught at school, as repetition is the key to 
success! “Repetition is the secret of perfection!”  Maria Montessori.


